
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
8th November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The friends of the school have planned a whole school trip to see Jack and the Beanstalk at 
Salisbury Playhouse on 8th December 2017. The show starts at 1030am and the children will 
return to school for a later than usual lunch (all pupils will need to bring a packed lunch on 
this day).    
 
We will be travelling to and from the Playhouse by coach and all school staff will be 
accompanying the pupils.  Pupils should wear school uniform as they will be representing 
the school.  The Friends of the School have funded the entire trip including the transport.   
All that we ask is for a contribution of £2 towards your child having an ice-cream during the 
interval.   If you would rather your child not have one then please provide an alternative 
snack and annotate the permission slip below.   Please complete the slip below and return to 
the school office by Monday 20th November. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
The Friends of Great Wishford School. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name ……………………………………………………………………..      Class ……………………………………………. 
 
 
I give/do not permission for my child named above to attend the  
 
Pantomime at Salisbury Playhouse on 8th December 2017.   
 
 
Please find enclosed my £2 contribution for ice-cream ( )  
 
I do not wish my child to have ice-cream I will provide alternative snack ( )  
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………................................ date…………………........ 
 
 


